Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff

Sent: 25 August 2021 09:45

To: 'grace.mccormack@indaver.com'

Subject: W0036-02 Indaver Ireland - Amendment Application CR08914

Dear Ms McCormack

Thank you for your emails of 6 and 25 August 2021. Your technical amendment request was received by the Agency on 24 June 2021. We don't have a statutory timeframe for assessing the amendment but all amendment requests are triaged and put on a priority list. Please contact us again later in the year if you wish to get a further update.

Regards

Environmental Licensing Programme Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford An Clár um Cheadúnú Comhshaoil An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman



053-9160600 licensing@epa.ie www.epa.ie



